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CALIFORNIA STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD

1001 I STREET, OFFICE 17-13

SSACRAMENTO, CA 95831

DECLARATION OF PUBLICATION

(C.C.P.2015.5)

COUNTY OF SACRAMENTO
STATE OF CALIFORNIA

I am a citizen of the United States and
a resident of the County aforesaid;

I am over the age of eighteen

years, and not a party to or interest

ed in the above entitled matter. T am
the printer and principal clerk of the
publisher of The Sacramento Bee,
printed and published in the City of
Sacramento, County of Sacramento,
State of California, daily, for which
said newspaper has been adjudged

a newspaper of general circulation by
the Superior Court of the County of
Sacramento, State of California,
under the date of September 26, 1994,
Action No. 379071, that the notice of
which the annexed is a printed copy,
has been published in each issue
thereof and not in any supplement
thereof on the following dates, to wit:

MARCH 3, 2017

I certify (or declare) under penalty of
perjury that the foregoing is true and
correct and that this declaration was
executed at Sacramento, California,

on MARCH 3, 2017

NO 436 PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF INTENT
TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION
J FOR PROPOSED REGULATIONS
TO ESTABLISH A MAXIMUM CONTAMINANT LEVEL
(MCL) FOR 1,2,3-TRICHLOROPROPANE (1,2,3-TCP)

The State Water Resources Control Board will consider adopting a Mitigated
Negative Declaration for proposed regulations to establish an MCL for 1,2,3-
TCP at 5 parts per trillion. The proposed regulations will be applicable statewide.
The State Water Board is lead agency under the California Environmental
Quality Act. Comments should be submitied as described in the notice available
at: www.waterboards.ca.gov/drinking_water/certlic/drinkingwater/123TCP.shtml|
The Mitigated Negative Declaration is available at the CalEPA IEh.ul::lln%r
1001 | Street, Sacramento, CA 95814, at the above web address, or from D
WRegUnit@waterboards.ca.gov. The review period begins March 4, 2017 and
ends April 21, 2017. An Administrative Procedure Act public hearing will be
held on April 19, 2017 during a Board Workshop to receive comments on the
draft regulations. A public hearing for adoption of the regulations and the Mitigated
Negative Declaration is planned for summer 2017.

(Signature)




